Attachment B-1: Faculty Reminder email 1

To:   [fill w/ faculty email address]
From mlotts@lib.siu.edu 
Subject: Research Request (Reminder)

Dear [fill w/ faculty name],

A couple weeks, ago you received an e-mail message asking you to assist us in our research study on interactions between academic departments and librarians. We hope that this study will improve the understanding of what leads to successful collaborations and working relationships between faculty and librarians. 

If you have not had a chance to take the survey yet, you may access the questionnaire at the following URL: [fill w/URL].

If you do not wish to participate in this survey, you can contact Megan Lotts, (mlotts@lib.siu.edu) to have your name removed from our list. If you do not respond to this survey or return the opt-out message, you will be contacted again with this request one more time during the next four weeks. 

If you have questions about this research project, you can contact Megan Lotts, Assistant Professor, Library Affairs at mlotts@lib.siu.edu, at (618) 453-2663, or at SIUC Mail code 6632, Carbondale, IL 62901.  

This project has been reviewed and approved by the SIUC Human Subjects Committee. Questions concerning your rights as a participant in this research may be addressed to the Committee Chairperson, Office of Research Development and Administration, Southern Illinois University, Carbondale, IL 62901-4709. Phone (618) 453-4533. E-mail siuhsc@siu.edu

Sincerely,
Megan Lotts and Julie Arendt
Southern Illinois University Carbondale - Library Affairs

